
The Consumer Advocate 
PO Box 23135 
Terrace on the Square 
St. John's, NL Canada 
AlB 4J9 

December 20, 2019 

Via Email 

Board of Commissions of Public Utilities 
120 Torbay Road, P.O. Box 2140 
St. John's, NL AlA 5B2 

Attention: G. Cheryl Blundon, Director of 
Corporate Services / Board Secretary 

Dear Ms. Blundon: 

Tel: 709-724-3800 
Fax: 709-754-3800 

RE: Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro - Application for Approval of the Construction 
and Installation of 14 Level 3 Direct Current Fast Chargers and 14 Level 2 Chargers 

Further to the above-captioned, we will not be intervening in the above-noted matter. 

Yours truly, 

Dennis Brown 
/jl 

cc Newfo undland & Labrador Hvdro 
Shirley Walsh (ShirlevWalsh@nlh. nl.ca) 
NLH Regulatory (N LHRcgulatoryWlnlh.nl.ca) 

Newfo undland Power Inc. 
NP Regulatory (regu]atorv@newfoundlandpoweccom) 
Kelly Hopkins (khopkins@newfoundlandpower.com) 
Gerard \-Iayes (ghayes@newfoundlandpower.com) 

Board of Com missioners of Public Utilities 
Jacqui Glynn (jglynn@pub.nl.ca) 
PUB Official Emai l (ito@pub.nl.ca) 

Is land Industrial C ustomers Grotlp 
Paul Cox worthy (pcoxworthy@stewartmckelvev.com) 
Dean Porter (dporter0Jpoo]ealthouse,ca) 
Denis Fleming (dflemingrfficoxandoalmer.com) 


